SEP 24 1334

HEMORANDUH FOR: Chairman Palladino

FROI: kiitiam J. Dircks
Executive Director for Operations

SUBJECT: PROPOSED TERMINATION OF CONTRACT NO. NRC-17-84-2327
WITH FREE STATE REPORTING, INC., (FSRI) FOR
STEIOGRAPHIC REPORTING SERVICES IR THE LASHINGTOL,
D.C. METROPOLITAN AREA

In accordance with my October 2, 1931 delegation of authority, you
are hereby advised of the possible termination of the subject contract.

Attached is a copy of the notice to the contractor.

(Signed) William ). Dircks

William J. Dircks
Executive Director for Operations

Attachment:
Letter NRC to FSRI,
Sept. 14, 1984.

cc w/attachment:
Commissioner Roberts
Conmissioner Asselstine
Comissioner Bernthal
Conmissioner Zech
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